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Hobbs

NEW MEXICO

IT ALL HAPPENS HERE..

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

NO. 1618-25

PHASE 12 WATERLINE REPLACEMENT PROJECT

City of Hobbs, New Mexico

Sealed bids will be received by the City of Hobbs, New Mexico, at the office of the City
Finance Director in the City Hall, 200 E. Broadway, until 2:00 P.M., March 27th, 2025, to
FURNISH AND INSTALL PHASE 12 WATERLINE REPLACEMENT PROJECT as

specified.

At the above time, bids will be publicly opened in the Engineering Conference Room of City
Hall (Room B131) and read aloud. Any bid received after the stated time will be returned

unopened.

A Pre-Bid Conference will be on Thursday, March 6th, 2025 at 10:00 a.m. in the
Engineering Conference Room of City Hall (Room B131). Attendance is not mandatory.

Electronic copies of the plans and specifications may be procured without charge from the
office of the Finance Department, 200 E. Broadway St., Hobbs, New Mexico 88240.
Questions concerning this bid should be directed to Brandy Hukins, bhukins@hobbsnm.org
or (575) 397-9244.

In case of ambiguity or lack of clearness in stating bid prices the City of Hobbs, New
Mexico, reserves the right to adopt the most advantageous thereof, or to reject any or all
bids and waive irregularities.

CITY OFE S, NEW MEXICO

anny Gomez, City Managér
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